
WELCOME TO 
YEAR 3!



Meet the team!

Mrs Gould in 3G Miss Hobson in 3H

Mrs Elliott 

1:1 Teaching Assistant

Mrs Weston 

1:1 Teaching Assistant

We also have Miss Corbett currently

working with us at part of her PGCE!

She will be working in 3G for the next 10 

weeks. 

The current Year 3 

Teaching Assistant is 

Mrs Hughes.



Where we learn!

Our 3G Classroom

Our Middle Area 

Our 3H Classroom



The Year 3/4 Locker Room Year 3 Trays

The children share a tray 

with another class 

member. 

They can use their tray 

to store their book bag 

or any books they may 

need throughout the 

day.

PE kits, coats and big 

bags are stored in our 

lockers.



Our typical weekly timetable



What happens when?

Homework is sent out on a 

Friday via Google Classroom. 

This consists of one piece of 

spelling homework and one 

piece of either Maths, English 

or Big Idea homework.  

We will ask the children to 

hand in their homework books 

the week before half term to 

allow us to see all their brilliant 

work!

Please look at the front of your 

child’s homework book for 

important login information 

(e.g. spelling shed, TT 

Rockstars).



In Year 3, we look at a range of 

different genres. Narratives, 

poetry, instructions and 

persuasion are some of the genres 

we teach during our lessons. 

We also love giving children the 

opportunity to take part in drama 

lessons! 

English

Different year groups focus on different 

sentence types. Below you can see the 

sentence types that we focus on in Year 3 and 

encourage in the children’s writing. 



Spelling

In Year 3, we revise the 

Common Exception Words for 

Year 1/2. Then, we have a 

look at the Common 

Exception Words for Year 3/4. 



In Maths, we follow the school’s 

calculation guidance. We will be using 

these calculation strategies in our 

lessons!

In Year 2, the children worked on 

their 2, 5 and 10 times tables. 

In Year 3, we build on these, 

learning our 3, 4 and 8 times 

tables.

Maths



Each classroom has a Learning Journey; each of our Big Ideas will be displayed on here. 

Our current Book Study is ‘The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the Horse’ by Charlie Mackesy. 

Our next Big Idea will be ‘Antarctica’!

What’s the Big Idea?



Please feel free to arrange an appointment with us to discuss any questions or 

concerns; we will always be happy to help.

We look forward to an exciting, fun-filled year with the Year 3 children!

From The Year 3 Team.


